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Guatedoc just submitted the survey Comments for Public Hearing with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

I think approval of this project would be a step in the wrong direction. There would be
virtually no green space left on the property. I believe that infill housing is an important
strategy to increase density in this city and this neighbourhood but the duplex proposed is too
much in too small of a space.
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